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19th July 2023 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

I hope this letter finds you well and safe. I must admit that I've been putting off writing this letter for some time, 
knowing it would be one of the most challenging messages I've ever composed. 

With a heavy heart and a wealth of cherished memories, I want to extend my heartfelt gratitude to each and 
every one of you for your unwavering support and unwavering resilience throughout the past seven years at 
Dunstall Hill Primary School. 

Over the last five years, it has been an incredible privilege to serve as your head, an experience that will forever 
hold a special place in my heart. Together, we have witnessed the school's remarkable evolution, growing from 
strength to strength during our journey together. 

The school community’s dedication to our children’s growth and development has been a constant source of 
inspiration, fostering a nurturing environment where young minds can thrive and blossom. The shared 
commitment to excellence and the tireless efforts of our incredible staff, children, parents, and governors has 
made Dunstall Hill Primary School a beacon of learning and growth. 

As I step into a new chapter in my life, I carry with me the invaluable lessons learned. The school community will 
always be close to my heart, as I will leave a piece of mine with Dunstall Hill and take a piece of Dunstall Hill with 
me. Our children, parents, staff, and governors make what Dunstall Hill is: a school of sanctuary and inclusion for 
all. Something that I will take with me wherever I go and will be forever etched in my memory. 

As I bid farewell, I want to encourage you to keep embracing the spirit of resilience and unity that defines our 
school community – our core values. I have every confidence that Dunstall Hill Primary School will continue to 
flourish under the capable guidance and unwavering dedication of Mrs R Chander, the incredible staff and with 
the fantastic support from PHMAT and its leaders. 

Thank you all once again for the incredible journey we've shared. The memories we've made together will forever 
warm my heart, and I am truly grateful for the opportunity to have been part of this remarkable family. 

Finally, I am fortunate that I will still have the opportunity to visit Dunstall Hill under the capacity of the Behaviour 
Hubs programme, so I hope I will be able to see and speak with some of you again. 

Wishing you all continued success and joy in everything you do, never change, and have aspiration as high as the 
stars. 

With deep appreciation and warm regards, 

 
 
L Fellows 
Headteacher 
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